

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Posted October 25, 2021

Please be advised that Warner Unified School District will be holding a public hearing on Tuesday, November 9, 2021 at a regular Board meeting of the Governing Board, at 6pm, regarding the Educator Effectiveness Grant; a program providing funds to county offices of education, school districts, charter schools, and state special schools to provide professional learning and to promote educator equity, quality, and effectiveness, as required by Education Code Section 60119. This meeting will be held in the multipurpose room (formerly the Elementary Library). Additional information is available to the public in the District Office during normal business hours.